

Servicios de La Raza 4055 Tejon Street Denver, CO 80211 Phone (303) 458-5851 Fax (303) 455-1332 www.serviciosdelaraza.org

September 16, 2010

Mr. Bill Coleman (Stretch) Mr. Mat Bergen Mr. Brent Faulk 930 South Decatur Street Denver, CO 80219

Dear Mr. Coleman, Mr. Bergen, and Mr. Faulk:

I am writing to express my deepest gratitude and sincere appreciation to you for providing the Bubble Machine, The Stilt Walker, The Giant Puppet, and the donation of the remainder of your fee towards Servicios de La Raza Fiesta Cookout Friendraiser. Your partnership significantly enabled us to produce a successful event for community members of all ages, ethnicities and socio-economic status. It was estimated by the Denver Police Department - District 1, the 2010 Fiesta enthused over 4000 attendees.

Servicios de La Raza's staff, Board Members, community members, and I wish to extend our sincere appreciation for your participation and support in this year's Fiesta. We look forward to you participation at Servicios de La Raza's 3rd Annual Fiesta Cookout Friendraiser on Saturday August 27th, 2011 from 11am to 8pm. Servicios honors all donations with the firm and resolute commitment to provide vital human services. Servicios employees work earnestly to serve others in an effort that embodies honor, compassion and a practiced commitment to provide services to communities in need.

Please enjoy the attached pictures of this year's very celebratory Fiesta Cookout Friendraiser. We extend an invite to you to attend Servicios upcoming events.

Sinceramente,

Redy Gerizales



